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What were we engaging 
on? 

Significant consultation took place through 2021, where we asked 
our community how we can create well planned and people friendly 
transport environments. 
 
Based on this, we then developed PAE's first Integrated Transport 
Strategy (ITS). This final engagement took place to hear feedback 
on the draft ITS and make any last changes as suggested. 
 

What did we do? Council’s Have Your Say (HYS) Platform was used to engage with 
the community on the draft Integrated Transport Strategy. The HYS 
page was advertised across the Council website and social media 
platforms, along with first round contributors being sent a notification 
of the draft ITS for review. The HYS page also included a copy of 
the social map from first round contributors so members of the 
public could easily see the original feedback that had been used to 
develop the plan.  
 
The final engagement was focused on the Draft ITS to understand 
from the community the following:  

• That the transport issues and ideas from the first round of 
feedback has been accurately captured  

• That the six key themes were correct and appropriate  

• That the strategic directions were correct and appropriate  

• Any other feedback. 
 
The HYS final engagement stage received 379 visits and 5 
contributions. This is typical of a detailed strategic document where 
there is significant community feedback at the inception stage, 
which decreases as you converge on the final output. 

 

What did we hear? A summary of the feedback received was:  
 

• The six key transport themes were supported  

• Active transport (public transport, walking and cycling) was a key 
area of comment with suggestions provided on how to best deliver 
the strategic directions  

• The importance that sea/rail freight plays in the transport network  

• Review of 40km/hr speed zones.  
 
Feedback received was positive and supportive of the ITS and 
strategic directions. Some minor updates have been made to 
capture this feedback. Other feedback received related to specific 
considerations / locations when implementing the various studies 
and upgrades within the ITS. 
 

What are the next steps? The ITS was endorsed at the 8 March 2022 Full Council Meeting. 
No further steps remain for this consultation. 
 

 


